
Mike Kuo 

From: Mike Kuo

Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2005 8:59 AM

To: 'Rich Fabina'

Subject: RE: Kyocera FCC ID:OVFKWC-KPC650, TCB confirmation No:TC168844 

Attachments: TCB Sample Request ERP and EIRP Measurement Kyocera FCC 22 & 24.pdf

1/24/2005

Hi Rich: 
  
CCS has performed sample testing on above device. 
  
The max. ERP and EIRP measured by CCS are : 
  
Part 22 / ERP: 25.4 dBm 
Part 24 / EIRP :25.8 dBm 
  
Attached please find ERP/EIRP measurement result. 
  
The measurement made by CCS are within +/-3 dB ERP/EIRP tolerance allowed. 
  
Based upon measurement result, I am requesting the Commission to put this application in audit mode so TCB can make 
necessary changes on the ERP/EIRP output power based upon statement made by the applicant. 
  
Best Regards 
  
Mike Kuo  
 

From: Rich Fabina [mailto:Rich.Fabina@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2004 2:06 PM 
To: Mike Kuo 
Subject: RE: Kyocera FCC ID:OVFKWC-KPC650, TCB confirmation No:TC168844  
 
Mike,  
I suggest that you test a sample of the device to confirm that the output power was indeed incorrect due to operator/testing 
errors.  You can use this one sample test as part of the 2% that a TCB is required to test during the yearly operations. 

After you confirm that the output power is indeed incorrect, submit this test report to the Commission along with the original 
request to place this application into the audit mode.  At that time, we will be happy to assist you in making the necessary 
corrections. 

Rich  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mike Kuo [mailto:MKUO@CCSEMC.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2004 8:14 PM 
To: Rich Fabina 
Subject: Kyocera FCC ID:OVFKWC-KPC650, TCB confirmation No:TC168844 
 
Hi Rich :  
Above subject TCB application was granted by CCS-TCB on Sept.29, 2004. During the review process, the original test report 
submitted by Kyocera has reported higher output power due to the operator errors by the test lab.  

None of device has been sold by Kyocera. Attached please find the written statement by Kyocera.  
Request : Please review the conditions as stated in Kyocera letter. If you agreed with their statement, I would like to request the 
commission to put this grant in audit mode or you may dismiss the grant.  



Your prompt attention to this request is highly appreciated.  
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year  
(CCS scheduled holiday :12/24, 12/27, 12/28 and 01/03/05)  
Mike Kuo 
Compliance Certification Services 
561F Monterey Road 
Morgan Hill CA 95037 
Tel: (408)463-0885 x: 105 
Fax: (408)463-0888 
http://www.ccsemc.com  

1/24/2005


